
Rotary Club of Everett, MA

December 22, 2011
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Lou, Lester, Joe S, Gisella, Tim, Rev. Barbara, Paul, Chris, Rich A
There is no meeting next week 12/29/2011
Next meeting is 1/5/2012

The District Conference is June 1-3, 2012 in Mystic Conn.  See President MJ if you are interested in attending. 

Community Family sent a very nice thank you letter for the Club's $10,000 donation 

towards their new facility.  They will plan a formal luncheon in the future to thank us. 

Joe Sachetta paid a happy dollar…his son got engaged. Congratulations!
Gisella paid a happy dollar; Eagle Bank was able to raise $1,000 to donate  to the Whidden Hospital

Lou paid a happy dollar, he leaves for Florida in 2 weeks and will be back on May 1st. We'll miss him1
Chris paid a fine for opening his Christmas presents early.
Best wishes for a Happy, Healthy, and Peaceful NEW YEAR. 













